
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to 
learn of the passing of Ian Baker, retired Records Management Assistant, on Friday, November 
5, 2021.   
 
AND WHEREAS Ian worked for the City of Mississauga for 15 years before retiring in 2018. 
 
AND WHEREAS Ian was a very dedicated employee and a valued member of the Records 
Management team. 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 
Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Baker family. 
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